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First hearing on commercial passenger vehicle reforms 

On Wednesday 19 June 2019, the Victorian Legislative Council’s Economy and Infrastructure Committee will 

hold the first public hearing for its inquiry into the commercial passenger vehicle industry reforms that were 

legislated in 2017. 

The public hearing will be from 7:30 pm to 9:30 pm in the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament 

House, with the Committee to hear from current and former commercial passenger vehicle industry members. 

The inquiry is considering how the Commercial Passenger Vehicle Industry Act 2017 has affected the industry, 

in particular the replacing of licences with a registration system. 

The Committee has received a range of submissions and further public hearings will be scheduled. 

For more information on the inquiry, go to the Committee’s website. 
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